Warrington Dolphins LDSC

December 2003 Newsletter

Dear All

all those enjoying the training sessions will support other club events too! both Broomfields and Sankey well supported and to see so many new faces. It is hoped that Hope the winter training has got off to a good start. It is great to see the sessions at

If you are interested in running a Sunday morning training session please contact Jim Nurse

Winter so you'll have to swim extra hard during the hour! Unfortunately the club has not been able to secure a 2 hour Sunday Training session for this

has kindly set up a temporary site linked to the Bala swim site. Kevin is due to launch the Dolphin web site shortly, please contact him with any items. Andy

so that the support vessel can be booked interested. The costs will be approximately £800. This needs to be organised in early January As part of the 40th Anniversary celebrations the club is hoping to organise another Channel Relay. This is likely to be during the last week of July. Please contact Andy Wright if you are

Well done to all those who swam at the recent Howebridge Marlins 1500m event.

Finally, here are the dates and times of forthcoming events:-

Anderson Trophy will be presented at this event. the bar (£3.50pp) at Broomfields. Please contact John Glynn if interested, 01925 820757. The Friday 19th December- early swimming session (8.45 to be confirmed), followed by buffet in

bring along your raffle prize (wrapped) to the value of three pounds. Estimate your time on the sheet on the notice board at Sankey or Broomfields. Remember to 21st December- 1 mile xmas handicap, 8.00-9.00am at Sankey Leisure Centre.

for an 11.00am start Boxing Day Dip, Friday 26th December!- at Budworth Mere Sailing Club, 10.30am briefing

wish to propose a rule change. will be distributed early in the New Year. Please contact me if you have any agenda items or Sunday 25th January- AGM, 9.30 at Sankey Leisure Centre. Agendas and last year's minutes

Please try to support some of these events.

(Don't eat too much, you'll only regret it at January's training!) Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Lesley